
Thank You to Our Funders
The Center Foundation (TCF) would like to express our sincerest appreciation

by recognizing the following funders
for their generous support this year of our organization.

Thanks to their funding,
​we are able to continue mentoring, educating and empowering

teens and adults to fulfill their potential
as healthy, responsible and engaged members of our community.

In-Kind Donations Needed for TCF Children & Families
To help support the children of our program participants,

TCF is in need of in-kind donations of diapers,
especially pull-up diapers in sizes 4, 5 and 6.

Contact our Program Director Jane Todd at Jane@TheCF.org or 610-551-4372
to make your in-kind donation today!

http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/index.php/
https://www.contemporarystaffing.com/
https://www.stillmanvolvocars.com/
https://www.williamsburg-dental.com/
https://relcmedia.org/
mailto:Jane@TheCF.org
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